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To Whom it May Concern,

Colorado elections belong to the people. Unfortunately, Secretary of State Griswold does not
agree. In her June 17th emergency rules proclamation, Griswold unilaterally attempted to
block election transparency in our state. This action is unethical, legally questionable, and
outrageous. I demand Secretary of State Griswold void her emergency rules on election audits
in order to guarantee CO citizen’s rights to free, fair, and transparent elections. Attached
please find a copy of the petition submitted via registered mail to the office of the Colorado
Secretary of State as well as my elected representative and senator.

Sincerely,
Patricia A. Leone


